
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Tomorrow is the first day of the last quarter. Please help us encourage your student to stay 

focused and to finish strong. 

 

Students will take their final benchmark assessments of the year this Wednesday through Friday.  

 

6th graders will be heading out to see the Greensboro Grasshoppers this Wednesday. The cost is 

only $4 and it is always a good time.  

 

For those that have signed up for the immunization clinic for rising 7th graders, the clinic will 

take place Monday morning in the small gym.  

 

This is the last week of the third quarter. I really can’t believe how fast the year is moving by. As 

a reminder, there will be no school this coming Friday, March 30th through Friday, April 6th for 

our spring break.    

 

We will host a rising 6th Grade Parent night this Thursday, April 12th from 5:30-6:30. Please 

share this information with anyone you may know who will be joining us for 6th grade next fall.  

 

We will have a track meet this Wednesday at home against Kernodle Middle School. Baseball 

and softball will play Tuesday at home against Mendenhall Middle School and Wednesday at 

Southeast Middle School.  

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


